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November 2, 2021 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 
 

Polaris is seeking a Class II Permissive Change (C2PC) per 47 CFR 2.1043 to FCC Grant 2AOW7-P002 to approve the use of a 
new Vehicle-to-Vehicle (V2V) transceiver antenna, Linx P/N ANT-916-WRT, with Polaris model RC-7W. 

This C2PC makes no changes to the RC-7W which was initially approved under 47 CFR 15.247. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Laura Zehnder 

Manager, Radio Compliance 

7290 East Viking Blvd 

Wyoming, MN 55092 

Email: Laura.Zehnder@Polaris.com 
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